
CFCS, HCFCS, AND 

HYDROCARBON BLOWING AGENTS 
  

There are increasing concerns and tighter specifications regarding blowing agents and the effect 

they have on the atmosphere. 

 

Chlorofluorocarbon blowing agents have been found to be detrimental to the ozone layer. 

State Legislation has started to phase out and will eventually eliminate the use of these blowing 

agents as well as products that employ CFCs in their manufacture. Hydrocarbon blowing 

agents present an additional problem in that residue gas left in the cells may provide an 

increased flammability risk. 

 

This bulletin is to inform you that only solid blowing agents which generate nitrogen are used 

in the manufacturing processes for Volara and Volextra. 

 

Volara, and Volextra do not use any CFCs, HCFCs, or flammable hydrocarbons as foaming agents 
during their manufacturing process. 
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Because we cannot anticipate or control the many different conditions under which this information and our products may be used, we do not guarantee the applicability of the 
accuracy of this information or the suitability of our products in any given situation. Users of our products should make their own tests to determine the suitability of each product 
for their particular purposes. The products discussed are sold without warranty, either expressed or implied, and buyer assumes all responsibility for loss or damage arising from 
the handling and use of our products, whether done in accordance with directions or not. Also, statements concerning the possible use of our products are not intended as 
recommendations to use our products in the infringement of any patent.  


